
NATIONAL GOVERNORS MEETING NOTES – APRIL 29, 2011 

 

 

Just some key points from Governors meeting. For complete notes please see 

National Secretary’s meeting notes. 

 

1. 85% of clubs voted on the National Meeting Site – St. Louis will be the site 

2013-2015. 

 

2. $1,000 budget was authorized for developing an Electronic Ballot for 

National Election of Officers. 

 

3. Under Brown & Brown Insurance: 2 insurance claims were made.  1 was 

paid, 1 was denied.   If a club has a Club Trailer it is covered under the 

insurance only when it is use at a club sponsored event.  It is not covered in 

storage or traveling to or from the club sponsored event.    A FAQ on 

insurance is being developed for the NCCC Website.  An email blast will 

notify everyone when it is up.  A roadside assistance program is being looked 

into.  The cost will be anywhere from $15 - $45 a year for an NCCC member.  

As well as roadside assistance, it will have automotive and travel discounts in 

the package.  Netsafe is the company, they cover AAA customers.  More 

details will follow once program is completely developed. 

 

4. Convention 2011 in Tinley Park  is coming together and the financial outlook 

is very positive.   Convention 2012 in Topeka, Kansas is moving very quickly 

and has no roadblocks.  Convention 2013 in Bowling Green, Kentucky will 

be June 24 – 28, 2013. 

 

5. Blue Bars – photos of this year’s convention will be needed please send to 

Sylvia.  The Vision Committee has recommended that sub committees be 

created to help Sylvia with Blue Bars.  For details please talk with Sylvia.  

Some examples for help are: 

 

A.  Oversee Tech Articles  

B. Club/Member Spotlight  

 

6. More Discounts for NCCC members have been added please go to NCCC        

Discounts Tab online for complete details.  Some new discount vendors 

added are Sears and Allied Van Lines. 

 

7. Pat Kelly FCOA is looking for 2
nd

 Generation FCOA children, if you have a 

child registered that meets that spec, please let her know.  She is wanting 

them for a possible article in  the fall issue of Blue Bars 

 

8. At this time National Corvette Museum  in not on the financial target for the 

Race Park.       


